

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education

REGION X – NORTHERN MINDANAO SCHOOLS DIVISION OF MISAMIS ORIENTAL

07 Feb 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.

067

S. 2020

TO:

Area Chairman/District Chairman/Commissioners Public Schools District Supervisors / Elementary

School Principals/School Heads both Public and Private University Presidents/Friends of Scouting/Parents

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2nd A HAPPY MISOR KAWAN

HOLIDAY AND KAB OLYMPICS

1. For the safety of our learners and personnel and to take precautionary measures in order to minimize exposure to those risks associated with the 2019-nCoV Acute Respiratory Disease, consistent with the government efforts to contain the spread of the virus, Boy Scouts of the Philippines - Misamis Oriental Council would like to inform the field officials regarding the postponement of the 2nd A Happy MisOr Kawan Holiday and KAB Olympics until further recommendations of the local health authorities.

2. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby enjoined.

JONATHAN S. DELA PEÑA, PhD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: as stated To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

TRAININGS
Boy Scouts of the Philippines



Address: Del Pilar corner Velez Street, Brgy. 29, Cagayan de Oro City 9000

Telephone Nos.: (088) 881-3094 | Text: 0917-8992245 (Globe)

Website: www.deped.misor.net

Email: misamis.oriental@deped.gov.ph



BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

Eastern Mindanao Region MISAMIS ORIENTAL COUNCIL





DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Division of Misamis Oriental

February 06, 2020

JONATHAN S. DELA PEÑA, PhD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent Council Scout Commissioner BSP-Misamis Oriental Council Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Dela Peña:

Best Scouting Greetings!

This refers to the conduct of the 2nd A Happy MisOr Kawan Holiday and KAB Olympics on February 14-15, 2020 and on February 21-22, 2020.

Pursuant to DepEd MisOr Memorandum no. 060, s. 2020 re: 2019 nCoV Acute Respiratory Disease (ARD) Policy Directives and Guidelines upon recommendation of the Rural Health Unit of Tagoloan we would like to humbly request that the above-cited annual BSP activity will be postponed until the rising health challenge will be fully addressed.

We are looking forward for your kind consideration.

Thank you very much and God Bless.

Very respectfully yours.

JAYE JOWELLE V. AGBU Council Scout Executive